
 

Pewsey Area Board 6 September 2010 

Chairman’s Announcements 

Making a Difference – The Wiltshire Council Parish Steward Scheme 

 

The Council is the Highway Authority for Wiltshire, excluding Swindon Borough and 

the Trunk Road Network. The maintenance work is performed by a contracted 

service provider, Ringway Infrastructure Services. An integral aspect of this contract 

is the Parish Steward Scheme. This scheme enjoys a good level of support amongst 

most of the local authorities. A twelve minute film has been made, which aims to 

describe the work and workings of this scheme. Please find further information on 

the Wiltshire Council website, following the link below: 

 

http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/parkingtransportandstreets/roadshighwayspavements/roa

dmaintenance/parishstewardsscheme.htm  

 

Contact: The Parish Steward Scheme service can be contacted by email on 

clarence@wiltshire.gov.uk, or by telephone from landlines within Wiltshire on      

0800 232323 or 01225 777234 from outside Wiltshire.   
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